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Request for expedited review and grant: 
 
 
This request is for expedited review and grant of the UHF licenses described in Form 442 
for 0083-EX-ML-2010. 
 
We allowed the original UHF licenses under 0042-EX-ML-2008 in July of 2009 since we 
thought the required experimental testing was completed.  However, we were notified last 
week that additional testing is now required.  
 
Thus, we are asking that the original UHF licenses under 0042-EX-ML-2008 be 
immediately reinstated.  However, for testing completeness, we have added one UHF 
frequency to the request. 
 
This NAVAIR and SOCCOM testing of the Psyops transmitting equipment under 
military contract number N65236-07-D-7878 is required for National Security reasons 
during the middle of March, 2010. 
 
Please notify regarding the process and reissuance. 
 
 


